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ORD 2105675 
Crownhill Cross to Strode Cross, Ermington  

 
Tuesday 28th May 2024 

 
Dear Sir / Madam. 
 

This letter is to give you some information about the substantial drainageworks on the road between 
Crownhill Cross and Strode Cross in Ermington.  
 

Due to the nature of the works, a full road closure is required and advance signs will also be placed 
on the Highway.  
 

I apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including construction noise. We will 
endeavour to keep all disruption to a minimum. 
 

The planned on-site working hours will be  
 

• Monday 24th June until Friday 19th July 2024 
Old drainage system will be removed throughout where needed and new gullies will be 
upsized to assist with water flow throughout the whole site along with new Devon Haunches 
where needed. The carriageway is in a poor state and around 260 square metres of road 
surface will be removed and replaced to assist.  
 
 

Please see a map showing the maximum area which is being worked on highlighted in orange. 

 

https://www.devon.gov.uk/roadsandtransport/


 
 
 
Access for residents and emergency vehicles will be maintained although some delays may occur as 
they make the site safe for vehicles to use. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding while we are carrying out these works. 
Should you have any questions please contact me at highway.highwayscommunityliaison-
mailbox@devon.gov.uk I will do my best to try to help. 
 

Regards 
Phil  
Highways Liaison Officer 
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